FLC: Decision on adjusting the Decision on coercive enforcement
On January 8, 2024, FLC Group JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 09/CBTT-FLC, as follows:
On January 8, 2024, the Company received Decisions on coercive enforcement of administrative decisions on tax by deducting money from the accounts of the subjects being coerced by the Hanoi Tax Department. Specifically:
· [bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Decision No. 821/QD-CTHN-QLT of Hanoi Tax Department dated January 5, 2023 on adjusting the Decision on coercive enforcement by stopping the use of invoices;
· Notice No. 822/TB-CTHN-QLT of Hanoi Tax Department dated January 5, 2023 on adjusting the Notice on stopping the use of invoices.
